
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

25th November 2019 
 

Dear Parent,          
 

Santa has agreed to make a surprise visit during our Christmas 

Fayre (17.12.19). If you wish to accompany your child to meet Santa 

at the Fayre and receive a gift, then please return the form below 

by Thursday 12th December 2019.  If you are happy for your child 

to see Santa without you, this will be done during the morning of 

the 17th December. 
 

The cost for your child to see Santa will be £2.00 which needs to 

be given in with the form below. 
 

As Santa never leaves any child out he will visit all children at their 

Christmas Parties. 
 

Thank you for your continued support and we hope to see you on 

the day.  
 

Christmas Elves 

___________________________________________ 

Santa Visit 17.12.19 

 

Child’s name: ______________________Class: ______ 
 

 I would like my child to visit Santa during the Christmas  

Fayre with myself or another adult.  

(Times to be booked in the school office) 

 I would like my child to visit Santa on the morning of the 

Christmas Fayre, without myself or another adult. 

 I have enclosed the payment of £2.00 per child.  

 

 


